
NEOkla Club Meeting   December 13, 2022 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Jeff Maize – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the November meeting and the treasurer’s reports were 
approved. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There were 43 drivers at the November 13th event.   
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: NEOkla held 8 events in 2022.  A budget of 
$5780.00 for 2023 has been requested.  Betty Martin moved to approve the request.  
James Stowers seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Road Rally – Mike Halley: 7 cars entered the Average Joe Rally, including 3 SCCA 
members. 
 
The NEOkla Awards Party will be held on January 28th at Burnco BBQ. Registration will 
be available on MotorsportReg.com.  Jeff Maize requested a $1000.00 budget for 
decorations.  George Walker moved to approve the budget request.  Wes Wood 
seconded.  Motion carried.  Betty Martin moved to charge $15.00 per person or $25.00 
per couple.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Betty Martin moved to increase the amount paid to Burnco to $200.00 per meeting.  
George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The next Club meeting will be at Burnco on January 10th.  There will not be a regular 
February Club meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 


